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Wednesday 20th September 2023 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
As many of you are aware, St. George's had an OFSTED inspection on July 11th and 12th 2023. 
We are delighted to be able to share this report with you.  

We have been awarded the highest possible grading of ‘Outstanding’ in the area of Personal Development 
and maintained our ‘Good’ grading in other areas. 

This achievement is a testament to the dedication, hard work, and collaboration of our entire school 
community, including students, teachers, support staff, and parents. The ‘Outstanding’ grading reflects our 
commitment to providing a nurturing and enriching environment where every student can flourish not 
only academically but also personally. 

The OFSTED report highlighted several key factors contributing to this outstanding grading in the area of 
Personal Development. Our comprehensive curriculum is designed to not only facilitate academic 
excellence but also foster personal growth. It includes opportunities for character development, social 
skills, emotional well-being, and life skills. We have also worked diligently to create an inclusive and 
supportive community where students feel safe, respected, and valued. Our emphasis on diversity, 
equality, and inclusion has been acknowledged and praised by the inspectors. 

This is a collective achievement, and we are immensely proud of our students' growth and development. 
We remain committed to maintaining and exceeding this high standard, continually striving for excellence 
in all aspects of our students' education.  
 
Thank you for being an essential part of our school community. We eagerly look forward to the exciting 
journey ahead as we continue to build on such strong foundations. 
 

Kind regards, 

  

Ms Hales     Mr Rojas 
Head of School    Head of Partnership 
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